From: dmk@cpuc.ca.gov
Sent: 6/12/2012 11:18:11 AM

To: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);
Catherine J. K. Sandoval (catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcec:
Subject: Re: All party mtg

Thanks Laura. We look forward to seeing that info.
Ditas
Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry

From: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com>
Date: Tue, 12 Jun 2012 10:15:59 -0700
To: Katague, Ditas<dmk@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: All party mtg

Hi Ditas!

Brian asked me to follow up on next Monday's meeting in Sacto. We don't have concerns about this project and
were not planning to attend.

We are putting together a lot of info about our facilities as requested by Gene Cardenasso and he should have that
today.

Laura

SB GT&S 0261399
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